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No one expected Charlie to sit so calmly and casually.

It seemed that the seat itself was his.

Myles Wade, who was robbed of a seat, turned green with anger.

He originally thought that Charlie would definitely have to converge a bit when he first arrived. Even if
the old man let him sit in this position, he would take the initiative to resign and then return the seat
to himself.

But who would have thought that this guy would sit down directly!

This made Myles Wade cursed in his heart: “Damn! Charlie doesn’t understand the rules too much. Did
Kong Rong let Li’s story never learn? Just come back and grab your third uncle’s seat. Do you want to
step on me? Is it on top of your head?”

The boss, Corran wade, was also very upset.

He originally thought that Charlie would be a bit more restrained and humble when he returned to the
Wade Family, in front of the old man and so many uncles, but he didn’t expect that Charlie would
ignore these so-called elders at all.

Corran wade couldn’t help cursing secretly in his heart: “This Charlie grabbed Myles ‘s position. On the
surface, he slapped Myles in the face, but in fact, he gave jon a bit of prestige!”

“After all, Charlie is a grandchild. Whether he is ranked by seniority, seniority, or eldest, he should be
ranked behind my two younger brothers, and must be ranked behind my son jon!”

“But now, the old man actually let him pass directly over jon, over the third and fourth, and sit directly
in front of the old man…”

“If the old man favored him to this point, it would be an extremely dangerous signal! If he surpassed
jon, wouldn’t it be possible for the Wade Family to fall into his hands in the future?!”

jon was equally angry.

In any family, the eldest and grandchildren have the highest gold content, so in Jon Wade’s eyes, his
younger siblings will all have to eat under his own hands in the future, naturally they are several levels
worse than himself.

Don’t talk about these younger siblings, even those uncles and aunts?

After the old man was gone, the power of the Wade Family was handed over to his father, and these
uncles and aunts began to develop the direction of their relatives.

At that time, don’t they have to look at their faces to act?



But today the old man held Charlie to such a high position, it really gave him a huge sense of crisis.

The other Wade Family members were also dissatisfied with the old man’s actions, but at this time no
one dared to speak out in person, so they could only hold back one by one.

After everyone sat down, Stephen Thompson took a guest name post written with a brush, and handed
it to Lord Wade with both hands. Ninety-one members came to participate, and the names are all on
this famous post.”

“Okay!” Lord Wade nodded in satisfaction, and said, “The fact that so many people can come to the
side branch of the Wade Family proves that they have not forgotten their roots!”

Stephen Thompson handed in another famous post and continued: “Master, the representatives of the
relatives who came to visit today are 136 people, all of whom are the heads and eldest sons and
grandsons of the branches of the Wade Family. This post, the order above, is the order in which the
foreign relatives will visit for a while.”

Lord Wade took it, glanced at it, and said with a smile: “The number of grandchildren and
grandchildren who came to visit this time is a lot more than the last time!”

“Yes.” Stephen Thompson nodded and said, “There are many young people in there, they are about 16
to 25 years old. When the ancestor worship ceremony last time, they were all children, so they didn’t
come to the call.”

Lord Wade nodded, and said with a smile: “Our Wade Family is thriving, and it has spread throughout
the country and the world. Tomorrow will be the grand ceremony of ancestor worship. We will invite
the genealogy on the spot, and then fill in all the information of these young and younger generations.
The ancestors will be very pleased when they see it!”

Stephen Thompson hurriedly said, “That’s natural!”

With that, Stephen Thompson asked again: “Master, it’s three minutes before half past nine. The more
than one hundred side relatives of the Wade Family are already waiting outside the manor. Can they
come in one after another to visit?”

Lord Wade nodded and said with a smile: “Okay, let’s start!”
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